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First name: Sarah

Last name: Milazzo

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: My family and I have been going to the Boundary Waters every summer for over 20 years. A few

years ago we purchased a Hobie Pedal Kayak. We later found out that they are not permitted in the BWCA

because of the pedal mechanism.

 

We are hoping that this rule omitted. Hobie Pedal Kayaks do not harm the environment. Please consider

removing this rule.

 

Thank you, Sarah Milazzo


